
 

 

Greetings from Balcarras Prayer Group!  

 

We are a friendly, inclusive group of current and past parents, school staff and local 

people who want to pray for the life of Balcarras school.  We meet six times a year to 

pray together, including prayer walks and socials. We would welcome anyone who 

wishes to join us and who feels called to support Balcarras in prayer. You may want to 

join us when we meet, or simply receive updates and prayer requests so you can pray 

in your own time. Please email me with your mobile number if you wish to be added 

to our What’s App community.   

As you may be aware, Balcarras Christian Union was started last year, led by Abbie 

Marsh, Youth Worker for South Cheltenham churches. This has now moved to a 

Monday lunchtime in room 5A5, is open to all ages and aimed at any young person 

who wants to come along, regardless of faith. We eat lunch together, play games and 

discuss wider faith and life questions. It’s a very welcoming, supportive and friendly 

group. Please let your young people know about CU, we’d love to see them on 

Mondays! 

There is also a ‘friends and parents of CKJS and CKIS’ joint prayer group. If you are 

interested in finding out more, please contact the respective Head teachers who can 

provide contact details of the group leaders.  

Clare Earl – Balcarras Prayer Group coordinator 

Feel free to contact me at: 

Pengelly007@hotmail.com 
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